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Complex home care packages 

Reference Number:  RDF2379-24 
Date of Response: 21/03/24 

 
Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s 
response(s) below: 
 
 
  

1. Please could you supply the name, email address and telephone number 
of the commissioner with responsibility for packages of complex home 
care for (a) adults aged 18+ and (b) children aged 0-18 years old. 
 

2. Please provide the number of people in receipt of complex home care 
packages (all active packages during the year including those which 
started prior) for (a) adults aged 18+ and (b) children aged 0-18 years old.  

  
3. Please provide the total number of complex home care hours delivered for 

adults aged 18+. 
  
4. Please provide the total gross expenditure on complex home care 

packages during the year for (a) adults aged 18+ and (b) children aged 0-
18 years old.  

  
5. Please provide the lowest, mean and highest hourly rate for complex 

home care packages for adults aged 18+ for 2019/20 to 2022/23 as well 
as a current snapshot. 

  
6. Please provide the lowest, mean and highest weekly fee for complex 

home care packages for adults aged 18+ for 2019/20 to 2022/23 as well 
as a current snapshot. 

  
7. Please provide a list of the 10 providers who received the greatest amount 

of funding for complex home care packages. Please provide data for the 
last financial year 2022/23 for (a) adults aged 18+ and (b) children aged 0-
18 years old. 

  
 8 For each provider, please provide the number of complex home care   

packages in 2022/23 (all active packages during the year including those 
which started prior) 

 
       9        For each provider, please provide total expenditure in 2022/23 related  
                 to complex home care.  
                  

The Trust has investigated your request.   The Freedom of Information Act 
allows the public to ask for copies of information held. This information is 
not held in documentation within the Trust; therefore, we are unable to 
release information in response to the above questions. 
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In a bid to assist under Section 16 of the FOI Act,  refer you to the ICB for a 
response as the commissioner of these services. 

 
Please see link as follows: 

 
Freedom of information - One Devon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://onedevon.org.uk/nhs-devon/freedom-of-information/?hilite=FOI

